
Hibs  Supporters  Association
backs share issue
The Chairman and General Secretary of The Hibernian Supporters
Association  (HSA)  are  happy  to  announce  that  following  a
meeting with affiliated branches, HSA are supporting the share
issue launched by Hibernian Football Club.

For more information click here
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